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On Wednesday, 26th October 2016, a total of 22 student prefects from Grades 7, 8 and 9 were treated

to a special school outing to the Apple Store in Mall of the Emirates. For all their hard work in assisting
the SLO Activities Department, the Apple Store devised an exciting workshop for our students that

was the perfect reward to enhance and further develop their evolving teamwork, creativity, communication

and organizational skills.

After departing the school at 4:00PM, the students arrived at Mall of the Emirates, to be divided into
four different groups. Each group had the opportunity to create and direct their own trailer using an
1Pad and the video editing software, iMovie, all under the guidance of an Apple staff member, to
enable our students to get the best possible tips and tricks during their session.

After each group displayed their one-minute movie trailer, every student was presented with a certificate
stating their completion of the unique iMovie course. Additionally, the Apple Store generously gifted
each student with their own yellow memory stick wrist band and a T-shirt. The students then arrived
back to the school at 6:30PM. The SLO take pleasure in rewarding students for their altruistic endeavors
because without their wonderful help, the school would be lost without them.
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